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At the spring 2012 SRJC-Petaluma film festival, a special AAUW dinner before the showing of the movie Miss 
Representation raised over $200 to support our Tech Trek girls. AAUW members were welcomed by Dr. Jane 
Saldana-Talley, Dean of the Petaluma campus of Santa Rosa Junior College; Christina Kauk, Chair of the Friends 
of Petaluma Campus, former AAUW President Doris Tolks; and Michael Traina, SRJC Film and Media Studies 
instructor and Director of the Petaluma Film Alliance.


